Open Space Committee
April 18, 2008
Minutes
Draft 2

Attending: Jean Lambert (chair), Dawne Fusco, Don Bourquard, Annie Madden

The committee met at 9:00 am at the 1910 Building parking area and proceeded on a site
walk to the Mullen property. We agreed that Don would mock up a map with our
recommendations for public trails on the property. This would then be forwarded to the
Community Housing Committee for use in their work developing the parcel for
affordable housing.

After the walk, we reviewed a second draft of the handout of featured West Newbury
trails. We plan to have the handout available at town meeting and via our website. We
agreed that Don would request that Town Counsel, via the Board of Selectmen, review
the handout in advance of distribution.

The meeting adjourned at 10:45 am.



